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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

377th force support squadron (afgsc)

MEMORANDUM FOR ALL BASE AND STAFF AGENCIES

FROM: 377 FSS/FSVS 

SUBJECT:  Letter of Intent and Coach Appointment - Squadron Level Bowling  
1.  The Fitness and Sports Center is now organizing the Squadron Level Bowling program for the 2022 season that will begin on or about 19 Jan 22. The deadline for entry is before 19 January 22. 
2.  This is a major team sport and your unit will receive points towards winning the Installation Commander’s Trophy for entering.  Additional points are earned based on level of finish in the tournament.

3.  A mandatory Coaches’ Meeting will be 12 January 22 @ 1700 at the Kirtland Bowling Lanes Center.  Commanders who want to enter their units should designate a coach, team representative, volunteer and complete the Statement of Intent below and return to Fitness Center Sport Coordinator Kristen Haidle, Bowling Center Director Pat Nolan at the Kirtland Bowling Lanes Center,  or e-mail to kristen.haidle@us.af.mil, ricardo.dixon.1@us.af.mil, or carlos.larribas@us.af.mil no later than 19 January 22.
4.  If your organization does not enter a team but you have personnel interested in participating, submit their name, rank, unit, and duty phone on the reverse side of this Letter of Intent for entry into the Player’s Pool.


//Signed//


Mr. Ricardo Dixon

Assistant Intramural Coordinator
STATEMENT OF INTENT TO PARTICIPATE   

The ______________ squadron will/will not enter a team in the 2022 Bowling season.  

The coach for this organization will be ________________________________________________________________
Name

Rank

Phone

Email

The alternate for this organization will be_________________________________________________________________
Name

Rank

Phone

Email
____________________________
_______________________________

Sports Representative’s Signature
Commander’s Signature

For any squadron function that interferes with Intramural Ultimate Frisbee schedule a 72-Hour notice letter must be submitted by your Commander so, that we can properly adjust schedule and contact the sport officials. Any notification that is not submitted prior to the event, will result in your team to forfeit out of league

